
 
            May 12, 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
Over the last few weeks, parents have asked for information regarding COVID vaccination availability.  Today, I 
received the following information from Dr. Lawrence Eisenstein, Nassau County Commissioner of Health, and I 
am forwarding it to you: 
 
“… starting this Thursday afternoon and running for 4 days, Nassau County, in partnership with Northwell Health 
and Nassau Community College is presenting ‘Student Days’. The intent is to provide free Pfizer vaccinations 
against COVID-19 with a focus on our 16-18-year-old students.” 
 
He continues to say that, “Although this event targets students, we will not turn any eligible resident away, and 
should Pfizer be approved for dissemination in those 12-15 years old, they can be included in this initiative as 
well.”  
 
“Student Days” vaccinations will be administered in the main gymnasium at Nassau Community College:  

Thursday, May 13th, 1pm-9pm 
Friday. May 14th, 1pm-9pm 

Saturday, May 15th, 9am-5pm 
Sunday, May 16th, 9am-5pm. 

 
Please keep in mind that although walk-ins will be accepted, appointments will be honored and can be made at: 
https://www.nassaucountyny.gov/vaccine.  Please click on the following link for the informational flyer for 
parents seeking more information: Flyer. Also, Dr. Eisenstein and County Executive, Laura Curran, will be 
hosting an informational session regarding the student vaccine days tonight at 6 p.m. at Eisenhower Park. 
 
 
Yours in Seaford Pride, 
 

Adele V. Pecora 
Adele V. Pecora 
Superintendent of Schools 
 

 

https://www.nassaucountyny.gov/vaccine
https://www.seaford.k12.ny.us/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=11719&dataid=30735&FileName=Vaccine%20event%20flyer.pdf

